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Statement of the Republic of Korea 
Thank you Madam President, 

The Republic of Korea welcomes Indonesia’s recent ratification of the CRPD in 2011 as well as the launch of the Third National Action Plan on Human Rights for the period from 2011 to 2014. We recommend Indonesia to continue its efforts to sign and/or ratify other international human rights instruments to which it is not yet a party.
The ROK appreciates the commitment of the Indonesian government to the process of revising the Penal Code and recommends accelerating its efforts for early enactment of the draft new bill which includes the definition of torture consistent with the CAT.
The ROK commends Indonesia’s cooperation with the international human rights mechanisms and is pleased to note that it has extended invitations to Special Rapporteurs on Adequate Housing and on Health. We recommend that Indonesia facilitate without delay their visits as well as requests for visits by others, including the Special Rapporteur on Freedom of Expression, and also consider extending a standing invitation to all special procedures.
The ROK also recommends the Indonesian government to enhance the participation of and cooperation with relevant NHRIs and civil society in planning and implementation of human rights agenda in the future.  In particular, we recommend enhanced efforts to provide adequate protection to human rights defenders and to improve human rights situations of ethnic and religious minorities in certain regions, including Papua.
Thank you. /END/
